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“COCKERMOUTH LIVE!” IS BACK! 

The Cockermouth Festivals Group is pleased to announce that “COCKERMOUTH 

LIVE!” will return in 2017. The dates are June 30th to July 2nd. We are looking for 

local artists/musicians to perform in a variety of venues around the town on 

Saturday 1st July. We welcome applications from anyone who wants to perform.  

Unfortunately we are unable to pay performers a fee as Cockermouth LIVE! Is a 

not-for-profit festival and admission to these events is free. 

If you would like to be considered for a performance slot then please complete 

the attached application form and return it by 31st March 2017. Please note it is 

essential that you either include a CD of your music or a working web link where 

we can audition your performance. 

Each venue will be equipped with an appropriately sized PA system, including a 

small number of microphones. Performers will need to provide their own 

instruments and amplification if required. 

If your application is successful, we will contact you to book a performance slot 

and provide you with further information. We will reply to all applications. 

If you have any queries, please contact us at cockermouthlive@gmail.com 
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APPLICATION FORM 

Artist / band name 

 

 

Members names  

(and age if under 18) 

 

 

 

 

Contact Name 

 

 

Tel/mob no. 

 

 

E-mail address 

 

 

Postal address 

 

 

Style of music 

 

 

Brief description of band 

/ style (to be used/edited 

for festival publicity) 

 

 

Website details 

 

 

Facebook link 

 

 

Please indicate your PA 

requirements 

 

 

Note: you must provide a demo CD (or web/Facebook link) with your application – we can’t consider 

your application without this. 

 

PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR APPLICATION NO LATER THAN 31st MARCH 2017 (WITH DEMO) TO: 

Cockermouth LIVE! Performer Applications 

The Kirkgate Centre, 

Cockermouth CA13 9PJ 


